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Strike Action – Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July, 2023 
 
Dear Year 6 Parents/Carers, 
 
You may have heard that the National Education Union (NEU) is still in disagreement with the government 
regarding a fully funded raise in teachers' salaries. As a result, the NEU is encouraging its members to 
participate in industrial action.   
 
The next strike is scheduled for Wednesday 5th and Friday 7th July, 2023. 
 

● On Wednesday 5th July the school will remain open for Year 6 students. 
 

● On Friday 7th July the school will be closed to ALL year groups, including Year 6.  
 
On Friday 7th July, students will move to remote learning.  
 
Your child will be able to access work via Google classroom. This will be demonstrated to students before 
Friday.  
If your child does not 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeJOg0xqAy6XpziLLBn0Nopqhd2iiDgcDtacoBRxlFnOTFylw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeJOg0xqAy6XpziLLBn0Nopqhd2iiDgcDtacoBRxlFnOTFylw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeJOg0xqAy6XpziLLBn0Nopqhd2iiDgcDtacoBRxlFnOTFylw/viewform?usp=sf_link



